ST. AIDAN'S

CHURCH OF ENGLAND HIGH SCHOOL

Dear Year 11 Student and Parent/Carer,

Please click here for the JCQ Guidance for Students, Parents and Guardians
regarding the Summer 2021 qualifications.

We hope you find this a useful explanation of the grading process.
Yours sincerely
Ruth McQuire

Deputy Headteacher
Yorkshire Schools Alliance CPD Co-ordinator

Headteacher: Mr C Burt
St. Aidan’s Church of England High School, Oatlands Drive, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 8JR Yorkshire
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https://www.staidans.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/JCQ-Guidance-for-Students-and-Parents-on-Summer-2021.pdf

